
 

 

 

23 March 2023 - COVID-19 Taskforce Bulletin  

 
 
Dear Service Provider,  

 
Please see the link to a bulletin from the COVID-19 Taskforce (Taskforce) containing 
information about a range of matters relevant to participating pharmacies in the COVID-
19 Vaccination in Community Pharmacy (CVCP) Program, as follows:  

• Bivalent Vaccines 
• Reminders 
• Resources 
• Assistance from pharmacies in vaccinating Home-bound vulnerable patients 

 
Kind regards,  

Pharmacy Programs Administrator 

https://www.ppaonline.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/CVCP-Bulletin-23-March-2023.pdf

